
 
 
 
 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

January 5
th
-7

th
 

 
Winter Break Winter Break 

Draw a picture and write 
a sentence telling about 
something you did over 

Winter Break. 

Look at a calendar. 
Count how many days 

there are until your 
birthday (ask a grown 

up to help you). 

January  10
th
-14

th
  

Does the picture have 
the “n” sound at the 
end? Write “yes” or 

“no”. 
 

Say the months of the 
year in order. 

 
Make a list of 3 words 

that begin with 
“snow”. 

 
Write the number that 

comes next. 

 
Make a list of 3 things 

that are cold. 
 

Write the number that 
comes next. 

Draw a picture of two 
things that start with 
“b”. Write the words. 

 
Circle the number that 

is greater. 

January 17
th
-21

st
  

Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day-No School 

 

Write a “b” on the 
first line if it starts 

with the sound. Write 
“b” on the second line 

if it ends with the 
sound. 

Count to 100 

Draw a picture of two 
things that start with “c”. 

Write the words. 
 

Color the group that has 
“more”. 

Does the picture have 
the “c” sound at the 
end? Write “yes” or 

“no”. 
 

Say your phone 
number 5 times. 

January 24
th
-28

th
  

Color the pictures that 
have the short “e” 
sound (like “pet”) 

yellow. Color the other 
pictures red. 

 
Count to 100 by 5s 

 

Fill in the missing 
word. 

 
Write the number that 

comes before. 

Draw a picture of two 
things that start with “f”. 

Write the words. 
 

Color the group that has 
“less”. 

 

Read the word by 
yourself (sound it out). 

Draw a line to the 
picture. 

 
Count the pictures. 
Write the number. 



 
Wednesday 1 

 
Thursday 1 

My birthday is . 

How many days are there until your next birthday? 

Draw candles on 
the cake to show 
how old you will 
be. 



 
Monday 2 

 
 

 
Tuesday 2 

Does the picture have the “n” sound at the end? Write “yes” or “no”. 

Make a list of 3 words 
that begin with  
“snow”. 

5 8 3 7 



 
Wednesday 2 

 
Thursday 2 

Make a list of 3 things 
that are cold. 

11 14 17 13 

Draw a picture of 2 things that starts with “b”. Write the words. 

3  or  6 5  or  2 9  or  8 2  or  10 



 
Monday 3 

No School 
 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day 
 
 
 

 
Tuesday 3 



 
Wednesday 3 

 
Thursday 3 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Does the picture have the “c” or “k” sound at the end? Write “yes” or “no”. 

Draw a picture of 2 things that starts with “c”. Write the words. 



 
Monday 4 

 
 

 
Tuesday 4 

Here my mittens. 

Here my hat. 

Here my boots. 

Fill in the 
missing word 
with “is” or 
“are”. 

5 8 3 7 


